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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 
 
To: Public Service Commission 
 
From: Division of Public Utilities 
  Chris Parker, Director 
 Energy Section 
  Artie Powell, Manager 
  Brenda Salter, Technical Consultant 
 
Date: April 2, 2013 
 
Re: Recommendation – Approval, Rocky Mountain Power Index Sheet – 

Housekeeping Filing and Cancel Schedule 96 
 Docket 13-035-T6 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION (APPROVAL) 

The Division recommends that the Commission approve Rocky Mountain Power’s (Company) 

proposed updated to the Index Sheet in Compliance with the Commission Order in Docket No. 

13-035-20.   

 

ISSUE AND RECOMMENDATION 
On March 28, 2013 the Company filed housekeeping changes to update the Tariff Index Sheet 

adding Schedule 105 and deleting Schedules 96 and 96A.  The Company requests an effective 

date of April 27, 2013.  On March 28, 2013 the Commission issued an Action Request for the 

Division to review the tariff changes for compliance.  This memorandum represents the 

Division’s response to the Commission’s Action Request. 



 
 
 

 

The Division has reviewed the Index Sheet changes and recommends that the Commission 

approve the revised Index Sheet with the addition of Schedule 105 and the deletion of Schedules 

96 and 96A. 

CC: Dave Taylor, RMP 
 Carol Hunter, RMP 
 Michele Beck, OCS 
 Service List 
 

 

 


